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October 17, 2012 

      

 

 

Cyloria Hobbs 

420 Clinton Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN 55107 

 

HAND-DELIVERED 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 420 Clinton Avenue  

 

Dear Ms. Hobbs: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 16, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal and grant an 

extension to October 18, 2012 at 4:30 p.m. to vacate the property.  Until the electrical is repaired 

and the electricity is restored under permit by a licensed electrician, you can only be at the 

property to clean up or move possession from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  You are not allowed to 

cook, sleep, and watch tv while at the property during those time periods. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, November 7, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Sean Westenhofer (email) 

 AJ Neis (email) 

 Northern Home Buyers LLC, 33 George Street East, Saint Paul, MN 55107 
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